
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 23:20
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Pamela O’Connor
 
Name: Pamela
Surname: O’Connor

 
 
Message:
Most upper levels of shops and businesses are vacant in Irish cities and towns Amend planning
requirements Give help to design / fund apartments Bring life back to urban areas and provide housing
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